
ORDER 

 

 Voted:  That it be and is hereby Ordered that the Questions set forth below be placed on 

the ballot of a School Budget Validation Referendum Election of the Town of Falmouth to be 

held on June 8, 2010; that a public hearing be held on these Questions on April 26, 2010 

pursuant to Section 502.4 of the Town Charter; and that an attested copy of this Order be placed 

on file with the Town Clerk of the Town of Falmouth: 

 

Question 1:  Do you favor approving the Town of Falmouth school budget for the 

upcoming school year that was adopted at the Town council meeting held 

May 10, 2010? 

 

Question 2:  Do you wish to continue the budget validation referendum process in the 

Town of Falmouth for an additional three years? 

 

Informational Note 

 

A “YES” vote will require the Town of Falmouth to continue to conduct a referendum to validate 

its annual school budget for the next three years. 

 

A “NO” vote will discontinue the budget validation referendum for at least three years and 

provide instead that the annual school budget shall be finally adopted at a meeting of the 

municipal council.  

 

Dated:  April 12, 2010 at Falmouth, Maine. 

 

 

       _______________________________ 

 

       _______________________________ 

 

       _______________________________ 

 

       _______________________________ 

 

       _______________________________ 

     

       _______________________________ 

 

       _______________________________ 

 

       A majority of the Municipal 

       Officers of the Town of Falmouth 

A true copy 

Attest:_________________________ 

 Ellen Planer, Town Clerk 


